

Emanuel House 
18 Rochester Row 
London 
United Kingdom 
SW1P 1BS

02/04/24

Dear Emanual House Residents,

You may be aware that there will be visits to Emanual House for the AOV (Automatic Opening Vent) test for the fire systems.

Please see the dates below for when the works will next be taking place in the mornings of:

Thursday 25th April AM
Wednesday 29th May AM
Tuesday 25th June AM
Thursday 25th July AM
Thursday 29th August AM
Wednesday 25th September AM
Thursday 24th October AM
Thursday 28th November AM
Tuesday 17th December AM

On each occasion the contractors have been asked to take a video whilst performing a smoke test so that this can be posted on the website as proof of operation.

For any inquires please contact Jennie Roos by email: Jennie.Roos@firstport.co.uk

Yours Sincerely 

Kevin Dey 
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